
 
We at the Carolina Piedmont Base are proud to bring our K4K program to the 
Levine Childrens Hospital in Charlotte NC where Children with complicated 
medical problems are treated with the best of care.  Pictured with us is a display 
of various classes of submarines that Bob Schilke the editor of our award winning 
base news letter, Carolina Piedmont Periscope as well as us being assisted in the 
awarding of Honorary Submariner Kaps and Certificates to the patients by Homer 
the mascot of the Charlotte Knights AAA baseball team.  We are proud to bring 
this program to various groups in our area. 
 

 
 
Pictured from left-Rick Petitt, Jack Jeffries, Homer, Bob Schilke, Steve Bell 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


